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Unnecessary Study 

Wasting more taxpayer money on studies that are already being done would further 
undermine the publicâ€™s trust in the State Government. Especially since this project 
is not supported by the public anyhow. When clean energy is much cheaper to 
Californians through rooftop solar and battery storage and the State continues to force 
this expensive, foreign owned, oppressive economic boondoggle on the public it wreaks 
of corporate takeover of our clean energy markets and industrializes our coastline and 
Pacific Ocean. Send a message to PG&E and let them know their business model of 
regressive, expensive energy is unethical and needs to stop. Reject this wasteful study 
and start supporting clean energy thatâ€™s affordable and locally produced and 
owned. We need courage and leadership, not conformity and business as usual. 


